
 

 

9th July 2018 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

School Shoe Swap 
 

Do you have any unused pairs of shoes at home that are still in relatively good condition? We 

will be collecting unwanted primary school age children’s and infants’ shoes and trainers to give 

away to other families in school that can make use of them. 

 

Please bring your unwanted shoes (if they are still in a good, useable condition) to the school 

office no later than Wednesday 18th July. One of our Year 1 parents has very kindly agreed to 

take them all home over the summer to clean/polish them ready to go to a new home. 

 

We will have a table set up in the foyer on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th September (which are 

the inset days before the first day of term) for you to come and help yourself, free of charge, to 

any shoes that you may wish to take for either your children who attend the school or any 

younger siblings. 

 

We are hoping that this will help to both declutter some overflowing shoe cupboards as well as 

easing the financial burden of buying back-to-school footwear in September! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager  


